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Interstate 94 Temporary Traffic Detour – Sterling, ND 

 
 

NARRATIVE: A semi hauling a crane went into the median of Interstate 94 near mile marker 
185 (east of Sterling, ND).  No injuries occurred during this incident.   
 
The North Dakota Highway Patrol along with the assistance of the North Dakota Game and 
Fish will be temporarily closing westbound Interstate 94 at Exit 190 and rerouting traffic along 
Highway 10 to Sterling, ND where it can get back onto Interstate 94.  This temporary reroute 
will be minimal in duration and is to allow the recovery service adequate space to safely 
remove this vehicle from the median.    
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Ryan Duletski 701-328-2467                                                                                                                                                  
rduletsk@nd.gov  

     
 


